
Circular from West Park Residents Association 

The Annual General Meeting 

Although it’s uncertain exactly how the corona virus and relevant Government 
regulation and advice will develop over the next few weeks, it’s clear that it will not 
be over by 30th March, the date we’ve fixed for the AGM. 

Therefore it seems prudent to postpone the AGM for now. Please accept this email 
as notification that the event will not go ahead on the 30th March and that we will 
reschedule when things become clearer. 

Not all WPRA members are on email so please do your best to let your 
neighbours know about this postponement. 

In the meantime let’s all take as many precautions as we can to limit the spread 
locally. You can find lots of authoritative advice on how to avoid being infected and 
avoid infecting others on the NHS website here.  

And then for something lighter you might like to click the picture, turn up the volume, 
and sing along with  a group of young German medics presenting the hit of the 
moment, ‘I Can’t Get No Disinfection’!  

 

  

 
About West Park and the Residents Association   

Click here to visit the WPRA website. There's a section for recent news plus lots of local reference 
information. Click here to visit WPRA on Facebook. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eJ27R6JHII0
http://www.westparkresidents.org.uk/index.php
https://www.facebook.com/login/?next=https://www.facebook.com/groups/2089611554605241/?ref=bookmarks
https://youtu.be/eJ27R6JHII0


To Contact WPRA  

 Click WPRA Chair to comment on the editorial content of this circular.  
 Click Email List to tell us about any change in your contact details. (This is the same as 

clicking 'Reply').  
 Click this link to request that we stop sending you email circulars.  
 Click this link to access WPRA's data protection policy. 

WPRA Membership 

To join WPRA or to renew your subscription, please mail your cheque for £5 (payable to "Spen Lane 
and West Park Residents Association") with your name, address, and phone number, to WPRA, 26 
The Ring Road, West Park, Leeds, LS16 6EJ, tel. 2785174. The subscription year is from one AGM 
to the next (effectively April to April). 

WPRA Policy on Planning Alerts 

We circularise notifications of planning applications that the committee think are likely to be of general 
interest to the membership. It's then up to the individual to decide what personal action they wish to 
take, if any. 
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